
STATE OF TEXAS  )( 

COUNTY OF FORT BEND )( 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
  NOTICE TO ALL COUNTY AND MUNICIPAL GOVERNMENTS, ALL 

INTERESTED PERSONS AND ALL WATER WELL OWNERS IN FORT BEND COUNTY; 

  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing by the Board of Directors of 

the Fort Bend Subsidence District will be held at the Wm. B. Travis Building, Sixth Floor 

Meeting Room, 301 Jackson Street, Richmond, Fort Bend County, Texas, at 2:00 p.m. on 

Thursday, April 27, 2023, for the purpose of considering testimony, evidence, exhibits and other 

information presented by any person concerning the effects of groundwater withdrawal on the 

subsidence of land within the District during the preceding groundwater withdrawal year.  

 
Michael Turco, General Manager 
Fort Bend Subsidence District 
301 Jackson St., Suite 639 
Richmond, Texas 77469 
281-342-3273 
 
 
PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES WHO PLAN TO ATTEND THE SUBSIDENCE DISTRICT 
BOARD MEETING AND WHO MAY NEED AUXILIARY AIDS OR SERVICES SUCH AS 
INTERPRETERS FOR PERSONS WHO ARE DEAF OR HEARING IMPAIRED, READERS, 
LARGE PRINT, OR BRAILLE, ARE REQUESTED TO CONTACT THE DISTRICT AT 
(281)342-3273 AT LEAST TWO (2) BUSINESS DAYS PRIOR TO THE MEETING, SO 
THAT APPROPRIATE ARRANGEMENTS CAN BE MADE. 
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